Dear Sunfish Bay Members and Residents,

Please be advised that the annual termite inspection will be conducted as follows:

1.
Monday, July 14 — Buildings A, B, and C
2.

Tuesday, July 15 - Buildings D, E, and F

Kevin with Affordable Pest Control will be conducting the inspection of each unit and
garage.

We kindly ask that you provide access to your unit and garage on the designated day to
ensure a smooth and thorough inspection process. If you will not be home, kindly give a
neighbor a key or instructions to access your unit/garage so as to not delay the completion
of the inspection.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Sunfish Bay Board of Directors



